Wednesday, April 10th
Happy National Siblings Day!

Sports Announcements -
Junior high track at Perry Central, 4:45pm
Good Luck

Main Announcements -

Reminder film festival entries are due on April 20th. They won’t be accepted after that
date. Please make sure that if you are planning to have a film shown to get your entry
in!

Prom table sign-ups began April 1st. All Juniors and Seniors must sign up for your
table by April 12th. Class dues and guest payments are required before you may sign

up.

HOSA blood drive today, 8:30 to 1:30 in the High School gym. Be sure you have picture
ID and consent form if needed.

There will be a color guard clinic for students in grades 4-8 the week of April 29th. If
you are thinking about being a part of color guard or just want to see what it is like,
make sure you take part in the clinic. If you have questions, please email Mr. or Mrs.
Aylsworth. Additional information and registration will be available on April 15th.

Any SADD students wanting to volunteer at Morp can sign up on Ms. Schwartz door.
Morp is Saturday, April 27th from 7 p.m. to 10 p.m.

Lunch -
Today - Beef and cheese nachos, refried beans, salsa, and lettuce.
Tomorrow - Breaded or spicy chicken and green beans.



